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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 5, 2007

TO: Honorable Anna Mowery, Chair, House Committee on Land & Resource Management 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB610 by Brown, Fred (Relating to a plan to provide services to an area annexed by a 
municipality.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require a municipality, when annexing an area, to include in the service plan a list of all 
services required by statute to be provided under the plan. If the municipality cannot reasonably 
provide those services within two and one-half years after the effective date of the annexation, the 
municipality would be required to list those services in the service plan and propose in the plan a 
schedule for providing them.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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